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January 7, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Friends In Christ: 

 

Our December statement arrived on January fourth. Naturally, we are grateful for 

our financial supporters but the joy and peace that just comes from looking over 

the list of churches and individual is priceless. The memories from these long 

time relationships greatly motivate us as we enter this New Year. 

 

My desire for this year is to send out brief messages more often than the standard 

prayer letter. I really don’t care to impress you with my great spirituality (which 

would be debatable from day to day) but to simply keep you informed. 

 

For your information, we have had two saved since our last letter. This month we 

will be serving in North Carolina and a church in Florida. Also I am teaching a 

Thursday night Bible Class on Colossians.  

 

Thanks for praying and giving. 

 

In Christ, 

 

 

 

Ed and Bonnie Gibson 

 

 

 


